Alan Yates, Secretary Miguel Berga
" Quan de la Cierw, 5, 4rt-12
ANGLO-CATALAN SOCIETY Quan de la Cierw, S5, 4r

Sheffield SALT - Girona

Dear Mr., Yates,

Thank you very much for your encouraging letter,

I am glad and proud tp learn that my application for the Anglo-
Catalan Society scholarship was succesful,. By now, my plans seem to be
guite definitive. I will be in London from October 15th and for a period
of 9 months.

I am aFraid, therefore, that I will not be able to send youa report
for yéur September meeting. However, T will send a brief report of my
"tesina® on British writers and the Spanish Civil War that is to be submitted
next June, After all, much of the information I have used was collected
during other stays in Britain,

As I suspect the money yauvéffer will be welcomed the socner the better,
I will get in touch with you nextwﬂctober to make the necessary arrangements.

Needless to say, I shall be habpy to offer my full cooperation to
the Society during my stay in London. o

With many thanks and looking forward to meet you soon,

yours sincerely,

Ugs!

A~ o

Miguel Berga i Bagué




